
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I write to let you know of our circumstances which may be relevant. 

We have lived at our property for 5 years and despite numerous attempts have not been able 

to access ADSL or any other kind of internet except Mobile Broadband. We get 25GB per 

MONTH and for this have to pay $120. Very poor in light of the Unlimited bundles available 

to all other properties around us for a lot less money. Even our neighbour has ADSL but 

apparently we can not get it. 

This year NBN rolled passed our door but we could not hook into it. 

Kind Regards, 

Jacqueline Schenke 

Meadows S.A 5201 


